PUBLIC NOTICE

The Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners has certain space, which is available for lease by
interested parties. That space is the former fire station unit located at 105 Santa Rosa Blvd., Fort Walton
Beach, Florida, 32548, as shown. Any persons, who might be interested in the space and would like
additional information, should contact the Public Works Department at 1759 South Ferdon Blvd.,

Crestview, Florida, 32536. Point of contact for information is Zan Fedorak, zfedorak(co.okaloosa.fl.us
or 850-423-4897.
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